
 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

15
th

 November, 2020 

Praying for those who have died 

Recently Deceased 

Mary Norris, Ferrybank 

Sarah Dobbyn, Lyrath 

Anniversaries 

Sun 10am Jimmy Leahy (1
st
 Anniv),Theresa Clifford, The Tynan Family, Ann Casey 

                  Ivor McGoff, Claire Treacy, Mariyam Antony 

Mon 9.15am Jacqueline Biju (1st Anniv) 

Tues 9.15am Michael and Robert Dwyer 

Wed 9.15am   Denis Moylan 

Thurs 9,15am Edward Delehanty 

 We also remember: 

Eddie Byrne Jnr, Kathleen and Tom Cody, Michael Craddock, Paddy Howard,  

Willie and Mary Lyng, Jack McDonald, Dr, Niall Spain, Biddy Turner, Edward Walsh 

Next Weekend  

Nancy Quigley (1
st
 Anniv), Thomas, Margaret and Lily Deevy, Nicholas Healy,  

Michael and Nora Mahony, Jim Kerwick 

                                                  Funerals 

A maximum of 25 people are allowed to attend funeral ceremonies.  

We ask people to strictly adhere to this number and to continue with social 

distancing to safeguard ourselves and one another. 

Please use hand sanitiser before entering the church 

Face Masks. We recommend and encourage everyone to wear Face coverings at 

all religious ceremonies. 
 

Thanks to all who have contributed to the weekly offering via our new online 

Donate facility. Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 

Mass Intentions and Anniversaries may be emailed to jimmurphy@ossory.ie or 

by phone/text to Fr. Jim on 087 2609545  
 

The November Offering Envelopes 

A Time to Remember - November - Prayers for the Dead 
During the Month of November the priests of the Parish will offer up Masses for your 

deceased relatives and friends. There are Remembrance Slips in the November envelope 

which have been distributed.  You are invited to write the names of your deceased relatives 

and friends on the slip and to place it in the box at the front of the altar. Station Envelopes 

may be returned to the Parish Centre or placed in Fr Jim’s letter box. Thank you 
 

The Ossory Times 

The November issue of the Ossory Times is now available in the Church and in the Parish 

Centre. Please take a copy and enjoy Fr. Jim’s article on Life in Lockdown. 

 

 

 

Mass Schedule from 7
th

 October 2020 

The 10am Mass on Sundays and the daily Masses (Mon-Sat 9.15am) are now being 

celebrated in the church behind closed doors.  

You can watch the Masses on the Parish Webcam www.stcanicesparish.ie  or hear 

them on the Parish radio (108FM.) 

The 10am Mass on Sundays will also be broadcast live from St. Canice’s on 

Community Radio Kilkenny City (88.7fm) 
 

Donate Button 

We now have a “Donate” facility on our Parish Website. This can be used for all 

Collections and Donations to the Parish. It is very user friendly. Just click on the Donate 

button, choose which collection you are contributing to and the amount you wish to give.  

This can be a once off donation or a regular payment.  

Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Society of St Vincent de Paul - St Canice’s Parish 

Anyone wishing to donate to the Society may do so in the following ways  

Option 1Cash /Cheque Donations People can continue to donate by cash or cheque to 

SVP. Please put your donation in an envelope, Mark it ‘SVP Donation’ and leave it to 

Parish Office or the SVP Shop located at Butts Green. 

Option 2 Direct Bank transfer to–Bank Name – Bank of Ireland, Kilkenny 

Account name – St Canice’s Conference of the Society of St Vincent de Paul 

IBAN – IE03BOFI90604810931829   Account Number – 10931829  

Thank you for your ongoing generosity to SVP in these difficult times  
 

Learn to Live a Life of Love 

On Friday I had a prayer session with the CBS Secondary students. It was unreal. 

As I was speaking over the school intercom, I was hoping that my prayers and 

words were coming across. It was like a leap into the dark. I played two pieces of 

soothing music and had a few yarns to tell. Interrupting the regular class timetable 

is always a welcome break- a bit of light relief. Especially in these times when 

students and teachers are wearing masks, it is difficult to identify anybody. What a 

change –what a strange experience.  It must be extra difficult for young people to 

live through these times. 

During Friday morning Mass I read from the Second Letter of St. John. There was 

a line which hit me with great force. “To love is to live according to his 

commandments: this is the commandments which you have heard since the 

beginning to live a life of love.” All the Ls- Learn to live a life of love. May the 

Spirit of the Lord strengthen us and support us in all our efforts to be faithful in 

our love of God and one another, especially the young by our encouragement and 

the old by our compassion, patience and gentleness. -   Jim  
 

Fr. Jim 087 2609545 / 056 7721534 - Fr.  Tom 083 3241438 

Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcaniceskiParish  

Parish Secretary: Ms Mgt Logue – Sacristan: Ailish Brennan c/o Parish Centre 

Safeguarding reps. Ms Caroline Cummins, Edmund Nolan, c/o Parish Centre. 

                            Designated Liaison Person: Cathal Cullen 087 1000232 
 

http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/
http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/

